Dynamic Ratings Task Force Report – April 13, 2004
The task force has not met as no new issues were raised since the last ROS meeting concerning the permanent dynamic line ratings proposal.  A revised proposal was prepared based on the prior comments (see John Adams email of March 29, 2004) and circulated to both the ROS and DRTF for comment.  No comments have been received concerning the revised proposal.  Therefore, the proposal is being provided to the ROS for approval.
It is also recommended that the ROS take action to disband the DRTF at the April meeting as the DRTF has completed its assignment(s).  

